
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WPG Resources Ltd (ASX: WPG) advises that mining at Tarcoola has resumed 
following a temporary suspension of activities as a result of two significant rainfall 
events last week.  Public roads leading to Tarcoola have been reopened and 
scheduled deliveries of potable water, diesel and camp supplies have recommenced.   
Drilling and mining activities recommenced in the pit however the rail access corridor 
road is the main focus of activities with clearing and grading to continue over the 
next few days.  Two road trains are scheduled to haul some material to Challenger 
today.  It is anticipated that the road will be fully operational for heavy vehicle access 
between Tarcoola and Challenger later in the week. 
Milling operations have continued, with sufficient ROM stockpiled at Challenger. 

Further Information 
For further information please contact WPG’s Executive Chairman, Bob Duffin or 
CEO Wayne Rossiter on (02) 9251 1044. 

Forward-Looking Statements 
This document may include forward-looking statements.  Forward-looking 
statements include, but are not limited to statements concerning WPG’s planned 
activities, including but not limited to mining and exploration programs, and other 
statements that are not historical facts.  When used in this document, the words 
such as “could”, “plan”, “estimate”, “expect”, “intend”, “may”, “potential”, “should” 
and similar expressions are forward-looking statements.  In addition, summaries of 
Exploration Results and estimates of Mineral Resources and Ore Reserves could 
also be forward looking statements.  Although WPG believes that its expectations 
reflected in these forward-looking statements are reasonable, such statements 
involve risks and uncertainties and no assurance can be given that actual results 
will be consistent with these forward-looking statements. 
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